
Hello 8th grade parents: 

I think the year has gotten off to a great start! Students have completed Topic 1 in the science book and 
are now ready for their first test – Friday, September 19, 2025. They have completed a Study Guide that
came straight from the Topic Lesson assignment pages. At this age, it helps if someone studies with 
them since if they do it on their own, they can see their correct answers and then are unsure if they 
know it or are just reading it. Thank you in advance for helping ensure that your child is successful 
with this first test. 

Next week will be the beginning of the two weeks of Carnival preparation. Each student will need to 
sell 20 Carnival tickets so that they can attend the field trip WHEN we win :). They are also, hopefully 
bringing snacks and drinks for us to sell in the classrooms to increase our chances of winning. Please 
have them bring their donations as soon as possible. We will accept them from now until the final day, 
October 3, 2025. GO 8TH GRADE!!! 

Classwork for the next couple of weeks will involve plants and genetic studies. After the Carnival, we 
will begin working on Topic 2 Genes and Heredity. This is an interesting and fun set of lessons. 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 
Susan.Woods@SequoyahEagles.net , my plan is from 11:10-12:00. 

I’m looking forward to a fun and exciting year in Science!! 

Suzie Woods 
8th Grade Science 
SEQUOYAH EAGLES 


